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Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Welcome to the first half of the summer term! And the children’s final term in Cowrie 
Class! We hope you had a lovely Easter!  
 
This half term our topic is called ‘How do your legs help you?’ We will be investigating 
minibeasts and finding out which creatures have lots of legs, which creatures have no legs at 
all and what this means for how and where they live. Our curriculum leaflet will be coming 
home (and put on the school website) on Friday where you will be able to have a look in 
more detail at some of the things we have planned over the coming weeks. 
 
Phonics We will be consolidating the sounds we have already learned and using them in 
longer words. We will be reading CVCC words such as  
 
Maths We will start our new topic of ‘To 20 and beyond’ where we will continue our 
counting past 10, use a range of manipulatives which vary in size, colour and position and 
notice numerals and quantities up to 20 in the classroom and outdoor environment. 
 
Swimming is next week for Cowrie Class. We will swim Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday afternoons. Please look out for the letter regarding this and return as soon as 
possible. 
 
And finally, I am on a course today but I look forward to seeing the children tomorrow. 
 
 
Please pop in to see me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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